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Over the last week in Hedgehog Class we have been thinking about Mother’s Day, and the chlldren have
tried really hard to put the reasons why they love their Mum’s into poetry. Some of the children even
challenged themselves to include rhyming couplets and alliteration in their poems. They also practised their
computing skills by typing up the poems. We hope you enjoyed the slideshow of the children’s portraits of
their Mum'’s throughout the assembly. The children had to discover different ways to mix colours and took
their time considering the colour of their Mum’s skin, hair and eyes. Thank you so much to the parents of
Hedgehog Class for being as supportive as always and helping the children to learn their lines for the
performance at home. Thank to you everyone who came to see the children’s performance, they have been
extremely excited about it for the last few weeks and it meant a lot to them.

Miss Rhianna Polson Hedgehog Class Teacher

On Thursday our brilliant TOPs association organised a wonderful Mothers Day shopping event for the
children. The children brought in money and in our Kestrel Classroom (the empty Y2 room) they set up a
pop up shopping store. The children chose their gifts, a bag and wrote their cards ready to take home
today. It was a fantastic event and | am sure that all of our lucky mums are going to be very pleased with
their gifts. It was also wonderful to have Hayfield Pre-School join us in this event too. Thank you so much
to all of those involved in the organisation and running of the event, it was brilliant!

Today we have supported Comic Relief with our own ‘Crazy Head Day’. The children (and staff) look
incredible today with the most amazing ‘head-styles’ imaginable; celebration assembly was very surreal
today! The rule of the day was to wear our usual uniform but could be as whacky and imaginative as you
like ‘from the neck up’. We sold out of Red Noses this week and, with the donations for Crazy Head Day will
total up the money raised next week on HH. Thank you all for your support for this brilliant cause. Photos
from today (and the other events this week) will be posted on the blog soon.

Another thank you this week to Nates Mum for some more books for our outside reading area and in the
Hub. We have now got all of our new playground equipment and are looking forward to sharing it all with
you and the children after Easter!

Notices

Easter service — For Worship Wednesday next week we will be holding our Easter service at school led by Rev Eleanor
and Rev Nigel from Christ the King and St. Botolph’s Churches. Parents are welcome to join us for the service which
will be at 9am.

End of term assembly — Don’t forget that next Friday our celebration assembly will be at 2pm.

Disabled parking — Please ensure the blue badge spaces in the compound are kept clear for blue badge holders.
Disabled users should park in these designated bays and NOT in the staff car park for safety reasons of cars moving
where children are. We do make an exception for wheelchair users who should use the staff car park for easier
access.

TOPS NOTICES
e The next TOPs meeting is next Tuesday (28™ March) in the studio. All are welcome to attend.
e Don'’t forget your entries for the Easter Egg and Cup Cake Competition next week!




